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                   Parish Office open Monday to Friday 9.30am to 12.30pm Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  

Recently Deceased  

John Kane  

Christy Crowe 

Sean Barnes  

Annie Quinn  

Ann Mc Ewin  

Peter Donnelly  

Kathleen Welby  

Tom O’Keeffe 

Seamus Fleming 

Gerald Barry  

Joan Kielty  

Mildred Honer 

Mary Mc Garvey  

Michael O’Callaghan  

Seamus Heslin  

Anniversaries  

John & Nora Kavanagh  

Deceased members of the Rogers Family 

Anne Mooney  

Anthony O’Neill 

Breda Lyons  

Jean Thomas  

Nan Barrett  

Month Mind 

Veronica Massey                   

      ‘May they rest in peace.               
 

We extend our Congratulations to 
Mrs Anne Nolan who has been 
appointed as Principal of Bishop 
Shanahan National School. Anne 
will take up her new position on 
Monday 29

th
 November and we 

wish her all the best & we also 
wish Mrs  Eileen Tunney who is 
retiring as principle every good 
wish for the future and thank her 
for all her years of service to 
Bishop Shanahan. 
 

The Ministers of the Word will 
hold a liturgy meeting on Monday  
18

th
 October at 7.30pm in the 

Church  All Ministers are 
requested to attend. 
------------------------------------------------ 

Taize Mass  
Our next Taize Mass  will take 
place on Sunday next 24

th
 

October at 7.30pm   Celebrant: Fr 
Damian McNeice  Please use the 
Rossmore entrance 

 
Financial News 
House to House €915 
Share                  €900 
 

November Mass for Deceased 
Parishioners will be held on 
Tuesday 2

nd
 Nov (Feast of all 

Souls) at 7.30pm if you have a 
relative who died in the last year 
who was not buried from this 
parish and you would like them 
remembered at this Mass please 
leave their name into the parish 
office before Friday 29

th
 October 

Pioneers – Anyone wishing to 
take the pledge for November 

and or Advent may do so after 

11 and 12 Mass on Sunday 
October 24th and 31st,  A 
member of the Pioneers will be 
available on both Sundays to 
assist. 

 

Orwell Park (Templeogue) 
Residents Association 

AGM will take place on Monday, 

18th October in Spawell at 8pm 
sharp. 
. 

MISSION ALERT 
 
Mission Sunday comes only once 
a year. On this special day we are 
given the opportunity to express 
our unity with and support to 
Christian communities 
everywhere.  

 
World Mission Ireland 
provides spiritual and 
practical assistance to 
the Church’s mission 
worldwide. “Together in 
Mission” we can all play 
an active role in helping 
over 1,096 dioceses and 
communities globally. 
This is the Church in 
action – communities 
supporting 
communities. 
 
HOW CAN YOU HELP? 
Support is needed by 
prayer as well as 
financially. On Mission 
Sunday 24

th
 October 2010 

please pray for the 
universal missions of the 

Church and give as generously as 
you can to the Mission Sunday 
Collection. Every cent of the money 
donated to this collection goes into a 
universal fund and is distributed to 
the missions most in need. 
All aid is greatly appreciated by 
communities less fortunate than 
ourselves and “Together in Mission” 
may we continue to spread the good 
news in God’s name. 

 

Mission Sunday Annual 
Collection – Next Sunday 24

th
 Oct 

 
Baptismal Course  
Our next Baptismal 
Course will take place on 
Monday next 18th 
October at 8.pm in the 

Pastoral Centre for the 
parents of all babies who will be 
baptized here during the month of 
November. 
----------------------------------------- 
St Joseph’s Young Priest Society 
will hold it monthly meeting on 
Thursday next 21st October after 
the 10.00am Mass in the Pastoral 
Centre all are welcome to come and 
pray for vocations. 
--------------------------------------- 

 

Thank you 

all, from the 

Elm House 

Active Age 

Group 

 
On behalf of the Elm House 
Active Age group from 

Cheeverstown, we would like to 
express our sincerest gratitude 
to all the parishioners who 
helped us celebrate our 5th 
anniversary of partnership with 

St. Jude’s parish. Particularly 

special thanks to all those who 
assisted in catering for the 
party, the home cooking , 
sandwiches and goodies were 
much appreciated . The group 
also wish to acknowledge those 
people whose ongoing support 

has been invaluable to the 
group’s success including Fr. 

Tom. We would welcome any 
future involvement from 
parishioners in any of our 
activities. 


